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To All UCDA Members

VICTORIA DAY

Dealers are required to be closed on Victoria Day, Monday, May 20th,  
unless located in a tourist area as designated by their local municipality.  

The UCDA search offices will be closed on Victoria Day and open  
regular hours, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 18th and  
from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 21st.

Members will be able to access  
UCDA online services  

throughout the long weekend at 
www.ucdasearches.com

http://www.ucdasearches.com

